
Student Voter Rights 
ASI ELECTIONS 2021 – BE INFORMED 
 
 
 
 
At Cal State East Bay, we strive to ensure that our Associated Students Incorporated elections are a fair 
and transparent process. Every enrolled student has the fundamental right to vote in student 
government elections to ensure their voice is heard! Every vote counts! 



o Flyers are permitted to be posted on General Bulletin Boards and candidates can 
approach you at most outside areas on campus – candidates should not be “pressuring” 
or following students about elections. Campaigning is also permitted via social media. 
!

" The RIGHT to engage with candidates 
o There will be candidate forums/debates during March 8-12, 2021 (details at ASI Elections 

webpage).   
o  In person tabling on campus is not available due to Covid-19. 

 
" The RIGHT to report a concern or campaign violation 

o Any member of the campus community can report a concern regarding candidate(s) and 
campaigning 

o Grievances must be submitted by March 18, 2021 on the form located at: !
"##$%&''()*+)%),-.-%/0+%#*+).01/'%/*(2##03'453('%#+3#'67889:r 

 
 
 
 
Connect with ASI Elections: 

● Instagram: @asielectionsebjames.carroll@csueastbay.edu 
● Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/CSUEBASIElections/ 
● Email: asielections@csueabtbay.edu


